
Rep Forums Discussion 

Our recent Rep Forum meetings which took place in November covered key updates 
from Elliot Atkinson (Vice President Education 2024-25), Ann Jordan (Provost) and various 
ARCs (Academic Representation Coordinators), as well as some great discussions from 
your Course Reps and Department Reps. Elliot emphasised fostering inclusivity for 
neurodiverse students, addressing the cost-of-living crisis, and strengthening student 
support through initiatives like the SU's Breakfast Club and community-building among 
student reps. University updates highlighted the work around student retention and 
satisfaction by acting on feedback and enhancing courses. Discussions also took place 
around assessments, placements, resource shortages and the detrimental impact of 
unclear assessment processes on student confidence. 
  
Thank you to everyone who attended and keep an eye on this page for the dates of next 
Semesters Rep Forums Meetings. 
 


